
Majestic Oaks Men’s Club 

Board Meeting Minutes 

February 8, 2022 

 

Meeting called to order 

Meeting called to order at 6:04 pm, Terrace Room, MO. 

Roll Call 

Emmitt and Dan were not in attendance. All others present. 

Approve January Meeting Minutes 

A motion was made to approve the January 2022 meeting minutes, motion was seconded, and 

the meeting minutes were approved. 

Treasury Report.  

Chris gave the treasurer’s report, the MPGA and Blue Tees mailing fees were paid. Not much 

more happening until the sign ups start coming in. A motion was made to approve the report, 

motion was seconded and it was approved.  

Golf Course Review 

Dan not present. Adam said that about 80 trees have been removed, planning on an additional 

80 to be removed. 

General Manager Update 

Emmett not in attendance. 

Pro Shop Review 

Adam said the merchandise will start coming in around the beginning of March. Rakes will be in 

all bunkers so it will be back to play it where it lies in the bunkers. The other MO leagues will 

begin sign ups next week. Hole 13 will be a par 5 for the men’s silver tees. May be getting GPS 

for the new carts. 

Committee and Officer Assignments 

Tournament Committee:  Rick passed out the 2022 tournament sign-up sheets. The chairs of 

each tournament will review and let Rick or Jim know of any changes that may be necessary. 

Looking for name suggestions for the May, 2 for 4 tournament. Email suggestions to Rick and 

Jim. 

Communications Committee 

Scott is working on the web site, needs to add Tuesday and Wednesday night league 

schedules. Also going to add links to the advertiser’s web sites. In the winter communication we 



will send out information on the OB and lost ball rule (E 5 Alternative to Stroke and Distance for 

Lost Ball or Out of Bounds) which we are adopting this year. 

Rick said the roster book is about done, advertiser’s contributions will be about $1,200 and the 

cost of printing is expected to be about $800 for approximately 150 books. 

Membership – Matt 

Still looking at ways for membership feedback.  

New member ideas briefly discussed putting the Blue Tee sheets at the range, tables in the bar 

and in the pro shop. 

Tuesday and Wednesday Leagues 

Bruce, Ryan and Bob will go through the Tuesday and Wednesday night league schedule and 

verify dates and format. 

Match Play: Chad is ready to go, the sign up for match play sign up will be turned on in the web 

site. 

Other: Discussion regarding John Bauer. Betty told Kelly there will be a celebration of life at 

MO, currently scheduled for March 19. 

Kelly suggested a crystal award in lieu of the plates. All agreed to try it this year. 

  

Meeting Adjourned 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:54. Tentatively the next board meeting will be March 1st at 

6:00. 

 


